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Welcome Back

It was lovely to welcome all of our children back last Monday and to see their bright, 

happy faces. At the moment we are busy ensuring the children are settled and engaged 

in learning. After such a long absence we are also checking in on their well-being. All 

classes are focusing on assessment as we will be delivering a modified form of report in 

week ten. These reports will cover the level of engagement and achievement through 

both remote learning and class lessons.

Uniform

As the weather has become cooler may I remind you of our School Uniform Policy. The 

unisex Winter uniform consists of the long-sleeved school shirt, track pants and jacket- all 

of which may be purchased from Saouma’s School Uniform and Fashion Wear shop in 

Punchbowl. We ask that children do not wear skivvies or leggings but be assured all the 

rooms are air-conditioned for warmth.  Children may wear black sports shoes or black 

school shoes from Monday to Friday.

We do still have the following second-hand items for sale for $5 each: 3 size 8 jackets, 6 

size 10 jackets, 1 size 14 long sleeved top, 2 size 16 jackets, 2 school bags, 8 small hats, 3 

medium hats and 2 large hats. Please contact the Office if you’re interested. For more 

information on school uniforms please see our school website.

Library

We are starting to get back to normal routines which includes the borrowing of library 

books. Mrs Floyd is following DoE processes to ensure books are dealt with according to 

best practice of infection control.

This week the children have been involved in Virtual Storytime which has seen the 

children engaging in online story time of Whitney and Britney Chicken Divas.

Term 2 Week 6

https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/school-uniform.html
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/school-uniform.html
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Enrolment

We are now accepting enrolments for 2021, particularly Kindergarten, as we hope to start up 

Ready, Set, Go next term, depending on DoE directives. Enrolments may now be done online. 

Please access via the following link: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public

-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf

As you are probably aware due to the new Enrolment Policy, our school has an enrolment cap 

which means it can not enrol out of area enrolments unless the Intake Enrolment Panel deems 

that applications are eligible under a set criterion. To be eligible for non-local placement one or 

more of the following criteria must be addressed: Medical reasons, disability, siblings and/or 

compassionate reasons.  A specific form detailing these requirements is available from the 

front office.

Some great news from the P&C executive

Some of you may remember at the last P&C meeting earlier this year, the executive discussed 

the possibility of installing a Water Refill Station for the kids at school.  We are happy to 

announce that after some research and planning, the P&C has been able to get this project up 

and running.  This is especially important for the kids now since all the bubblers at school are 

out of action (courtesy of COVID). 

Attached is a picture of the model we are planning to install. The unit will have our school logo 

on it. 

It is a Water refill station (NOT bubbler) with two refill points (1 on either side of the tower) and it 

includes a cooling system so the kids will have chilled water, which will be nice on warmer days. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf
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The cost is:

•cost of the water refill unit -$2620

•cost of chiller unit -$1563

•installation -$2100

=total cost of project =$6976.20 (inc GST)

 

The P&C will be fully funding this project. 

It’s a big investment, but we think it’s a worthy one, and reasonable considering what is being 

provided to the kids. 

In order to go ahead as soon as possible, we need the approval of our P&C financial 

members.

Unfortunately, due to the current climate we are unable to conduct an in-person P&C meeting, 

however we have organised to conduct a virtual vote. 

The purposes of this is to adhere to P&C voting rules, that any motion put forward is 

documented and minuted by our P&C executive, and voted for fairly and transparently by 

members. 

If you are a financial member of the P&C (you paid the $2 membership fee in term one), and 

would like to take part in this vote or to object to this project proposal, please send an email to 

the P&C President at: linayassine88@hotmail.com 

If you have any questions or comments, please also forward to: linayassine88@hotmail.com



BWPS 
Weekly Newsletter

Welcome Back to School
Click here to see more photos on our school website.

https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/welcome-back-to-school.html
https://bankstownw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/welcome-back-to-school.html
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